
 
 
 

 
 

 
For Immediate Release 

 
WHAT: Supervisor Glover’s Town Hall on Bailey Road Improvements 
WHERE: Dining Room, Ambrose Center, Bay Point 
WHEN: 6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m., May 24, 2010 
WHO: Planners from Community Development 
INFO: 925-427-8138  
 

Supervisor presents final plan for safety and 
beautification improvements to Bailey Road 

 
Supervisor Federal Glover is hosting a Town Hall in Bay Point to discuss the final proposal for 
safety and beautification improvements along the Bailey Road corridor. 
 
Over the past year, Contra Costa County planning staff, CalTrans and Bay Point residents have 
been working together on various alternatives to make the corridor safer for pedestrians and 
bicyclists.  
 
“Bailey Road is one of the main gateways into Bay Point and it should be more welcoming and 
at the same time safer for everyone who uses it,” said Glover, whose District V includes Bay 
Point, the largest unincorporated community in Contra Costa County. 
 
The roadway is heavily used by pedestrians going to the Bay Point/Pittsburg BART station, 
students going to and from school, users of the DeAnza Trail which bisects Bailey Road and a 
growing number of shoppers going to commercial areas on the north and south ends of the road. 
 
Some of the major features that may be altered is the redesign of the Highway 4 exit ramps, 
wider sidewalks and the addition of more stoplights. 
 
Supervisor Glover’s Town Hall will be held at the Ambrose Center’s dining room on Monday, 
May 24, 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 
This planning phase for the roadway is paid for by the Port Chicago Naval Weapons Station 
Mitigation Fund, which was created when the Navy closed down the Port Chicago Highway. 
 
 

315 East Leland Road 
Pittsburg, CA 94565 
(925) 427-8138 
(925) 427-8142 Fax 
(925) 634-5915 Toll 

 

Federal D. Glover 
Supervisor, District Five 
Contra Costa County  
Board Of Supervisors 


	Federal D. Glover

